July 22, 1994

Dear Dr.

Dr. Stephen Elsasser, Chairman of the ACAM IRB, has given vyou
temporary approval of your Chelation Protocol which you recently
sent him. Your protocol will be discussed at the next ACAM IRB
meeting in November 1994, and final approval will be given at that
time by the board members if everything is correct. ’

Fifteen copies of your protocol will need to be sent to me no later
than six weeks prior to the ACAM meeting in November.

You do not need to send the $250 to ACAM at this time. That will
need to be sent after you get final approval.

If you have any further questions, please give ne a call.
Sincerely yours,

Rhma 1Dicht)

Rhonda Diehl
ACAM IRB Secretary

ec: ACAM Headquarters - Nancy Morgan
Stephen K. Blsasser, D.O.





